Opening of a classroom at the Faculty of Business and Economics of the UP
A new classroom has been built in the building of the Faculty of Business and Economics in cooperation with Prohuman Student Work, Prohuman, HR-Rent Ltd. and the Faculty. The group of companies would like to further strengthen its position among young people, and the appearance of the room was redesigned to reflect this, to which the management and staff of the Faculty also contributed greatly. The floor, tables and chairs in room 311 have been renovated, new power points have been installed along the tables, new teacher furniture sets have been installed and the walls have been decorated to provide students with a more attractive environment for their classes. Prohuman's student employment branch has long been involved in the temporary or permanent placement of students and pupils in the labour market, and is keen to further explore these opportunities for the target group. The classroom is a good opportunity to do this, as it will help to get the name of the service provider out to more students.
